
SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION BY

THE DISTRICT FOREST OFFICER

From the perusal of the proposal, it could be seen that the proposed

formation of road from Vadugam to Kilur, Melur will enable the tribal

villagers to get their basic amenties like anganwadi centre and hospital in

future. Therefore taking above into consideration, I recommend for the

diversion of 5.96 ha of forest land for the purpose.
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